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Mitchell, Bruce

From: Oquendo.Ana@epamail.epa.gov

Sent: Monday, November 02, 2009 3:21 PM

To: Mitchell, Bruce

Cc: Forney.Kathleen@epamail.epa.gov

Subject: Re: Draft/Proposed Title V permit revision publication of the Public Notice notification: FP&L

Martin Power Plant - combined cycle combustion turbines Units 8A,B,C&D modification:
0850001-021-AV.

Hi, Bruce

Thanks for acknowledging the belated notification of the public notice date of
publication. This permit was not targeted for full review.

Wishing you a great day!

Ana M. Oquendo

Air Permits Section .

Air, Pesticides and Toxics Management Division U.S. Environmental Protection Agency,
Region 4

61 Forsyth Street, S.W.

Atlanta, GA 30303

email. ogquendo.anafepa.gov
phone. 404-562-9781
fax. 404-562-9019

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: "Mitchell, Bruce" <Bruce.Mitchell@dep.state.fl.us>

To: Kathleen Forney/R4/USEPA/USREPA, Ana Oquendo/R4 /USEPA/USREPA

Date: 10/29/2009 12:11 PM

Subject: Draft/Proposed Title V permit revision publication of the Public Notice

notification: FP&L Martin Power
Plant - combined cycle combustion turbines Units 8A,B,C&D modification:

0850001-021-AV.

10/29/09

Good afternoon, Katy and Ana. Hope all’s well with you. I apologize for not immediately
notifying you upon receipt of the proof of publication of the Public Notice for the above
referenced facility and project, which is a combined minor AC/AV revision project that
also included a Draft/Proposed Title V permit revision protocol — the issue of EPA Region
4 notification was being discussed in a staff meeting, this morning, when I realized that
I had not yet done this for this

project — it’s been a while since I have done one of these. Therefore, .

the project was noticed on September 23, 2009. Please advise if there are any comments
and/or issues with the project. Take care.

Bruce Mitchell
850/413-9198
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The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP
Secretary Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level
and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the
quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey.
Thank you in advance for completing the survey.



